
 

As a dentist anesthesiologist, my role is to provide anesthesia services to providers and to 
patients with the safety, professionalism, and dedication that is required of dentists in this 
day and age. There is a vast need for anesthesia services in the state of Oregon and I am 
very excited to be able to bring this component of dentistry to our state. 

Anesthesia for dental procedures, in the past, has been either an unavailable service, or a 
something solely reserved for a hospital setting. The vast majority of patients who are in 
need of anesthesia for their dental appointments can safely and effectively receive 
anesthesia services in the dental office setting. 

Through my training and expertise, I am able to provide this adjunct service to your current 
dentist to facilitate your care. Anesthesia during a dental appointment will greatly lessen the 
discomfort and emotional stress that many patients experience during either routine or 
complex procedures. 

Patients who are unable to tolerate dental care are able to have their needs taken care of 
with the help of anesthesia. Those patients who have longer treatment appointments or 
those who would like to have anesthesia for their comfort are also potential candidates. 

Anesthesia can benefit many patients with a variety of needs. I am able to provide 
anesthesia services to children and adults in addition to those patients with developmental 
delays. 

Please contact me directly with any questions or if you need additional information. We are 
happy to assist you however possible. 


